
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         MEMORANDUM 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

CC:  EDA & PLANNING COMMISSION 

FROM: KEN ONDICH, PLANNING / COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR 

SUBJECT: SUMMARY OF 2024 GROWTH STATISTICS 

DATE:  JANUARY 28, 2025 

Attached to this memo is the “Summary of 2023 Growth Statistics” report as compiled by the Community 

Development Department.  This report is provided as information to the Council, Planning Commission and EDA 

on an annual basis. 

 

A few key points to note are the following: 

 

• Number of new single-family construction permits decreased from 11 in 2023 to 10 in 2024. 

• Value of the constructed new single-family home permits only increased by approximately $686,731 from 

2023 to 2024. 

• Average new construction single family home values increased from $203,113 in 2023 to $292,098 in 

2024. 

• There were 0 multifamily units constructed in 2024.  

• The number of commercial/industrial permits increased from 42 in 2023 to 56 in 2024. 

• Value of commercial/industrial permits increased from $6,155.308 in 2023 to $9,137,548 in 2024.  Some 

commercial/industrial projects completed in 2024 include Scooters Coffee, Scott Equipment Office 

Building, Bishop Investments, and new warehouse buildings at ASI and Quality flow just to name a few.   

The number of commercial/industrial permits issued was a 15 year high.  

• The number of public permits increased from 13 in 2023 to 20 in 2024. 

• The value of public permits increased from $659,367 in 2023 to $2,297,674 in 2024. Some of the public 

permits included interior alterations at Holy Trinity Lutheran Chruch, interior renovations at Mayo Clinic 

Hospital (multiple), reroofing of various city buildings, alterations at Falcon Ridge Elementary. The 

number of public permits issued was a 15 year high. 

 

2024 remained a very busy year for construction activity particularly in the public and commercial/industrial 

projects, but it is noted that reroofing and residing are permits finally back down to typical levels.  

 

Staff Recommendation: 

 

No action is needed. This memo was provided for informational purposes only.   

 

 

 

118 Central Avenue North, New Prague, MN  56071 

phone: 952-758-4401   fax: 952-758-1149 






















































